
Blum, Alzster 

From: Kevin Proctor <kevinproctor2@gmail.com> 

Sent: Sunday, May 4, 2025 2:00 PM 
To: Cmte HED 
Subject: Please Oppose LD 1806 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature. 

All, 

Please do not create laws that will contribute to preventing landlords from maintaining the properties the state relies on 

for property taxes. 

There are so many reasons LD 1806 ls terrible legislation. Please use common sense and oppose. 

Kevin Proctor 

kevinproctor2@gmail.com 
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